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Hi everyone – we hope this newsletter finds you well.  

We are in the midst of our wonderful Christmas chaos! It’s been a great week with a visit from Santa to the 
Early Years and numerous festive coffee mornings. Wonderful to see you, and we look forward to seeing 

more of you in person, hopefully, in the near future.  It’s been lovely to see so many Christmas jumpers this week—a 
huge thank you to all of you who have donated via the school Gateway App—if you have not yet been able to  this link 
will be available on the app until 18th December.   

The hall looks particularly festive with the Beaucroft traditional class mobiles and a super tree 
decorated by Corfe class—have a look at the video on the website! 

Can we take this opportunity to say how amazing your children have been this term. They have 
adapted to the Covid19 measures and arrived every day with their usual positive attitude and 
sense of fun.  

Our staff team continue to be beyond compare in their efforts to support  our children and one 
another. Thank you! 

There are no changes to our end of term arrangements our final day will be Friday 18th Decem-
ber as planned. 
Have a wonderful, safe Christmas and we look forward to welcoming all the children back on Tuesday, January 5th. 

Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 

Newsletter:  Week ending December 11th 2020 

 

Beaucroft Foundation School 
Specialists in Education 

Wimborne Road 
Colehill 

Wimborne 
Dorset 

BH21 2SS 
Tel: 01202 886083 

Fax: 01202 848459 
Email: office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

IMPORTANT! 

Coronavirus  

communication over the  

festive period. 
 

If  your child receives a 
positive test result over 
the Christmas school holiday please in-
form the school through the school 
office email. If they developed symp-
toms more than 48hrs after they were 
last in school you will also need to con-
tact NHS Track and Trace.  

office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Christmas Plans for the last week! 

 Whole school virtual sing a long—

Thursday 

 Virtual Christmas disco—Friday morning 

 Christmas Lunch for all those that wish 

to have one  

Beaucroft Badger, 
by Rhys Thomas—
Corfe Class 

Friends of Beaucroft are run-
ning a 100 Club from January 
offering those taking part to 
win up to £25 with a monthly 
draw. If you wish to take part 
please complete the form 
sent out on  02.12.2020 and 
pay for your number/s using 
the Gateway App. Thank you 
for supporting us.  


